
Footbridge and carpark closure
Queensland Rail will carry out underground service and geotechnical 
works at Morningside station during the planned track closure. This will 
include drilling and earthworks, to assist with the future station upgrade.
The following station precinct changes will be in place to enable this work:
•	 Partial carpark closure - from 3am Friday 14 July until 6am Saturday 

15 July
•	 Full carpark and footbridge closure - from 6am Saturday 15 July to 

6pm Sunday 16 July.
Please assist by removing your vehicle from the affected car spaces by 
11pm the night prior to their closure.
Rail replacement buses will depart from Wynnum Road during the 
planned track closure. Please use the pedestrian diversion shown below to 
get to Wynnum Road (approximately 8 minute walk/500 metres).
We appreciate your cooperation while we carry out this important work.

Partial carpark closure (3am Friday 14 to 6am Saturday 15 July)

Footbridge closure
Pedestrian diversion (approx. 8 minute walk/500 metres)

Full carpark closure (6am Saturday 15 July to 6pm Sunday 16 July)
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For more information, please see station staff, call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
customerfeedback@qr.com.au


